
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

How to support your child during the upcoming GCSE Examinations 

As we approach the start of the GCSE Examinations, we would like to offer you the opportunity to 

attend our Revision Evening which will provide practical advice and guidance on how you can best 

support your son/daughter through the exam period. 

The evening will cover how best to deal with exam anxiety and stress as the exams approach and 

during the exam period alongside tips for promoting positive wellbeing.  It will also share some 

practical revision and preparation strategies that you can undertake with your son/daughter. Staff will 

also be there to offer advice and discuss options for Post-16 Study and there will be a variety of 

practical resources to take away and use in the run up to examinations. 

The evening will take place on Thursday 2nd May at 4pm in the Princess Suite and will last 

approximately one hour.  Food and drink will be provided at the event. 

Please feel free to contact us should you require any further information, and we look forward to 

welcoming you on 2nd May. 

 

Yours sincerely 

A Paulson     J Durrant 

Miss A. Paulson                                                           Mrs J. Durrant 
Assistant Principal                                                      Head of Year 11 

 
 

Head of Academy: Mr L Taylor 


